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FOOD SERVICE UPDATE 

Free School Meals for All Students Will Resume 

Beginning March 1st through End of 2023 School Year 

Effective March 1st Free Meals for All Students will resume through the end of the school year. One 
school breakfast and one school lunch meal per school day will be provided at no cost. 

Second/additional meals will be charged at the price below: 

Elementary Breakfast $ 1.50 Middle/High School Breakfast $ 2.00 
Elementary Lunch $ 2.95 Middle/ High School Lunch  $ 3.30 

Payments for second/additional meals and Ala Carte purchases may be made as follows: 

• Create an on-line account with MySchoolBucks.com to be able to deposit money on-line. 

• Checks made out to Region 14 School Food Service brought to the cashier can be deposited into your 
account. 

Please complete a Free & Reduced Meal Application if you believe you qualify. Students who qualify for 
Free & Reduced Meals may be eligible for other benefits throughout the school year unrelated to food service. Free 
& Reduced Meal Applications can be found on the school website under Food Services or on the link 
below:  

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1658422566/region14/dqbxk4vnrxbtvl3onn5z/FreeandRedu 
cedPriceMealApplication2022-2023.pdf 

Questions related to School Meals may be directed to Tina Tanguay, Director of Finance and Operations at 
ttanguay@ctreg14.org or 203-263-4330. 

The Regional School District 14 Board of Education does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, marital status, national/ethnic origin, age, sex, gender identity or expression, sexual orientation, or disability in its programs, activities, and 
employment practices as set forth in compliance with the Office of Civil Rights, Title VI, Title IX, and Section 504. Any person having inquiries concerning Regional School District 14 Public Schools’ compliance with Section 504, Title VI or Title IX 
should contact: Dina Ericson, Interim Director of Student Services, Regional School District 14, 5 Minortown Road,, PO Box 469, Woodbury, CT 06798 (203) 263-6356. 
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